
Dreamacres
Butterfly Garden
Memory Stones 

An Invitation to Create a Lasting Memory 
while supporting Dreamacres!

Dreamacres Schoolyard Naturalization Committee
“L'essentiel est invisible pour les yeux”

www.plus-design.com/sunningdale

SARAH JONES

CLASS OF 2006

THANK YOU 
SUNNINGDALE

JOHN DOE
2000 - 2006

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
SARAH

MARCH 19TH

LISA
JOHN 
MATT

SUNFLOWERS
’N BUTTERFLIES
THANKS, JILL

GROS MERCI
MLLE FRIZZLE
1F1 2005-2006

TO MY TEACHER
MS. FRIZZLE

MATT MILLER

LA FAMILLE 
BELANGER

3X THANKS TO
SUNNINGDALE
THE DANIELS

THANKS FOR THE
MEMORIES
LISA JONES

 

 

 

 



Dreamacres 
Memory Stone 

Order Sheet

NAME	 CLASS of STUDENT

ADDRESS

TOWN	 POSTAL CODE

TELEPHONE

EMAIL

Message (Maximum 14 characters per line, including spaces)
Please use letters, numbers and + - . , “ ” ( ) | / \ ; : symbols only. 

	 MESSAGE	 AMOUNT

LINE 1�

LINE 2

LINE 3	 	 $70.00

EXTRA 
LINE 4	 	 $10.00
EXTRA 
LINE 5	 	 $10.00

	 TOTAL $

Please make cheque payable to: Dreamacres
Unfortunately we are unable to accept cash or credit card.

I understand that my contribution is a donation towards the work 
of the Dreamacres Schoolyard Naturalization Project. 

SIGNATURE

Yes, you may use my name for Dreamacres promotional material 
(may include print, video, or Internet)

SIGNATURE
Tax Receipts will be provided by the Halton District School Board. 

Are you looking for a unique and distinctive gift?

Would you like to help beautify 
Sunningdale’s school yard, 

while leaving a “concrete” memory of 
your child(ren)’s years here?

Or, pay tribute to a favourite Sunningdale teacher?

Dreamacres is in its 9th year of naturalizing our school grounds. 
We are asking for donations to enhance this award-winning 
project. In return for your donation, we will place an engraved 
Memory Stone, bearing your message, in the pathway of our 
Butterfly Garden. 

Your message will be engraved in a 8"x8" (20x20cm) paving 
stone. Examples of messages can be seen on the back of this 
brochure and samples of actual Memory Stones can be seen in 
the pathway of the Butterfly Garden, at the rear of the school. 

Deadline for Orders — February 1st 2006
for a guaranteed installation date of Spring 2006

 

For more information 
please call: Virginia Mullin at (905)844-0938.
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